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and the re-invention of self in Nina Bouraoui’s
life-writing, Helen Vassallo 12. Irreverent
revelations: women’s confessional practices of
the extreme contemporary, Barbara Havercroft
13. Contamination anxiety in Annie Ernaux’s
twenty-first-century texts, Simon Kemp PART
FOUR: Experiments, Interfaces, Aesthetics 14.
Experience and experiment in the work of Marie
Darrieussecq, Helena Chadderton 15. Interfaces:
verbal/visual experiment in new women’s writing
in French, Shirley Jordan 16. ‘Autofiction + x =
?’: Chloé Delaume’s experimental selfrepresentations, Deborah B. Gaensbauer 17.
Beyond Antoinette Fouque (Il y a deux sexes)
and beyond Virginie Despentes (King Kong
théorie)? Anne Garréta’s sphinxes, Owen
Heathcote 18. Amélie the aesthete: art and
politics in the world of Amélie Nothomb, Anna
Kemp 19. Conclusion, Amaleena Damlé and Gill
Rye
Cultural Functions of Intermedial Exploration 2021-11-08
This collection of 19 essays is the first one
devoted to function-oriented analyses of
intermedial interrelationships in literature, art,
music, and film. The contributors — among
others, Werner Wolf, James Heffernan, Walter
Bernhart, Siglind Bruhn, Claus Clüver, Valerie
Robillard, and Tamar Yacobi — are leading
international scholars in the field of
intermediality. The common basis of the essays
in this volume — ranging from intermedial
studies of medieval liturgical practices, early
cinema, modernist art, ekphrasis, music and
literature, art and literature, film and literature,
hymns, and pop music, to the musical and

Women's Writing in Twenty-First-Century
France - Gill Rye 2013-04-15
Women's Writing in Twenty-First Century
France is the first book-length publication on
women-authored literature of this period, and
comprises a collection of challenging critical
essays that engage with the themes, trends and
issues, and with the writers and their texts, of
the first decade of the twenty-first century.
PART ONE: Women’s Writing in Twenty-FirstCentury France: Trends and Issues 1. Women’s
writing in twenty-first-century France:
introduction, Amaleena Damlé and Gill Rye 2.
What ‘passes’?: French women writers and
translation into English, Lynn Penrod 3. What
women read: contemporary women’s writing and
the bestseller, Diana Holmes PART TWO:
Society, Culture, Family 4. Vichy, Jews, enfants
cachés: French women writers look back, Lucille
Cairns 5. Wives and daughters in literary works
representing the harkis, Susan Ireland 6. (Not)
seeing things: Marie NDiaye, (negative)
hallucination and ‘blank’ métissage, Andrew
Asibong 7. Rediscovering the absent father, a
question of recognition: Despentes, Tardieu, Lori
Saint-Martin 8. Babykillers: Véronique Olmi and
Laurence Tardieu on motherhood, Natalie
Edwards PART THREE: Body, Life, Text 9. The
becoming of anorexia and text in Amélie
Nothomb’s Robert des noms propres and
Delphine de Vigan’s Jours sans faim, Amaleena
Damlé 10. The human-animal in Ananda Devi’s
texts: towards an ethics of hybridity?, Ashwiny
O. Kistnareddy 11. Embodiment, environment
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technological aspects of Concrete poetry — is
the ambition to pay attention to the cultural
contexts that enhance the significance of these
intermedial works and trends under
examination. Since the contributions cover
different types of intermedial endeavours from
various periods and times, a kind of historicizing
perspective is outlined. So, in pursuit of a still
lacking coherent historical survey of cultural
functions of intermediality, this volume might be
recognized as a step towards such a
Funktionsgeschichte for intermedial exploration.
Writing - Marguerite Duras 2011
Celebrated writer Marguerite Duras on the
artistic process
The Publishers' Trade List Annual - 1969

Over 3,200 entries An essential guide to authors
and their works that focuses on the general
canon of British literature from the fifteenth
century to the present. There is also some
coverage of non-fiction such as biographies,
memoirs, and science, as well as inclusion of
major American and Commonwealth writers.
This online-exclusive new edition adds 60,000
new words, including over 50 new entries
dealing with authors who have risen to
prominence in the last five years, as well as fully
updating the entries that currently exist. Each
entry provides details of a writer's nationality
and birth/death dates, followed by a listing of
their titles arranged chronologically by date of
publication.
Tennessee Philological Bulletin - 1993

Four Novels - Marguerite Duras 2015-07-13
In this volume of four short novels, Duras
demonstrates her remarkable ability to create an
emotional intensity and unity by focusing on the
intimate details of the relationships among only
a few cental characters: from the park bench
couple in "The Square" (1955) to the double love
triangle in "10:30 on a Summer Night" (1960),
each novel probes the depths and complexities
of human emotion, of love and of despair.
Exceptional for their range in mood and
situation, these four novels are unparalleled
exhibitions of a poetic beauty that is uniquely
Duras.
Moderato Cantabile - Marguerite Duras
2017-11-15
A distressed young man murders the woman he
loves in a caf�, watched by a large crowd.
Fascinated by the crime she has witnessed, Anne
Desbaresdes returns several times to the scene,
forming a relationship with a man who also saw
the murder, and drinking through the afternoon
with him as he patiently answers her eager
questions. Slowly, they find themselves being
taken over by forces which threaten their own
stability.Moderato Cantabile is a carefully woven
tapestry of emotion, in which the characters'
inner lives are reflected by the story's spaces
and landscapes.
Linguistics and Language Behavior Abstracts 2000

The British National Bibliography Cumulated
Subject Catalogue - 1970
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright Office 1971
Marguerite Duras - Leslie Hill 2002-09-11
Marguerite Duras is France's best-known and
most controversial contemporary woman writer.
Duras' influence extends from her early novels of
the 1950's to her radically innovative
experimental autobiographical text of the 1980's
The Lover Leslie Hill's book throws new light on
Duras' relationship to feminism, psychoanalysis,
sexuality, literature, film, politics, and the
media. Feted by Kristeva, and Laca who claimed
her as almost his other self, Duras is revealed to
be a profoundly transgressive thinker and artist.
It will be a must for all concerned with
contemporary writing, writing by women, recent
European cinema, film and literature.
Peter Brook: Oxford to Orghast - R. Helfer
2012-11-12
Peter Brook is known internationally as a theatre
visionary, and a daring experimenter on the
cutting-edge of performance and production.
This book concentrates on Brook's early years,
and his innovative achievements in opera,
television, film, and the theatre. His productions
are viewed separately, in chronological order,
suggesting Brook's developing and changing
interests. The authors include thought-provoking
interviews with Brook (and with numerous

A Dictionary of Writers and their Works Christopher Riches 2015-01-29
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outstanding artists who have worked with him)
and bring to the reader penetrating critiques of
Brook's theories and practices as a man of the
theatre.
The British National Bibliography - Arthur
James Wells 2009

of the film consists of the sounds and images of a
truck rumbling through an industrial landscape
dotted with dilapidated, immigrant shantytowns.
Periodically, the images of the truck are
interrupted by cutaways of Duras and Gérard
Depardieu sitting in Duras' living room, reading
from a script that includes a dialogue between a
staunchly communist truck driver and an
anonymous, ethnically-unidentifiable woman
who stands in as an alter-ego for Duras and at
the same time is a substitute for "everyone."
Neither of the characters are ever shown onscreen. Via an afterimage effect, the juxtaposed
voice-over text and cutaways help the film's
audience members project their own images of
the truck driver and hitchhiker onto the screen.
The truck driver quickly decides the hitchhiker
is "a reactionary" suffering from some kind of
"mental disturbance." Using the "mad,"
uneducated woman (who, is, nevertheless,
interested in everything from the position of the
earth in the universe to politics to such august
personalities as Proust, Corneille, and Marx),
Duras criticizes the invasion of Prague by the
Soviets in 1968 and its support by the French
Communist Party. Between the images of the
truck, juxtaposed voice-overs, and cutaways to
Duras and Depardieu, the art of film becomes
the art of opening audience members to the
possibility of engaging multiple faculties-not only
the visual and the aural, but also memory,
imagination, and desire.
Finitude's Score - Avital Ronell 1994-01-01
Suspending the distinction between headline
news and high theory, Avital Ronell examines
the diverse figures of finitude in our modernity:
war, guerrilla video, trauma TV, AIDS, music,
divorce, sadism, electronic tagging, rumor. Her
essays address such questions as, How do
rumors kill? How has video become the
conscience of TV? How have the police come to
be everywhere, even where they are not? Is
peace possible? “[W]riting to the community of
those who have no community—to those who
have known the infiniteness of abandonment,”
her work explores the possibility, one possibility
among many, that “this time we have gone too
far”: “One last word. It is possible that we have
gone too far. This possibility has to be
considered if we, as a species, as a history, are
going to get anywhere at all.”

Daniels' Orchestral Music - David Daniels
2022-06-30
Daniels’ Orchestral Music is the gold standard
reference for conductors, music programmers,
librarians, and any other music professional
researching an orchestral program. This sixth
edition, celebrating the fiftieth anniversary of
the original work, includes over 14,000 entries
with a vast number of new listings and updates.
Count D'Orgel's Ball - Raymond Radiguet
2005-03-31
Count d'Orgel is handsome, charming, and
carefree, a model of cool aristocratic aplomb.
His wife, the Countess, is beautiful and pure and
loves her husband more than anything in the
world. But from the moment the d'Orgels meet
and befriend the clever young François de
Séryeuse backstage at the circus, all three of
these supremely civilized and witty people are
caught up in an ever more intricate and
seductive dance of deception and self-deception.
At Count d'Orgel's masquerade ball, the real
disguises are those of the human heart.
Completed just before Raymond Radiguet's
death at the age of twenty, Count d'Orgel's Ball
is a love story that is as disturbing as it is
delicious.
Moderato Cantabile - Marguerite Duras 1960
The Darkroom - Marguerite Duras 2021-04-04
THE DARKROOM contains the script for Duras'
1977 radically experimental film Le camion (The
Truck), as well as four manifesto-like
propositions in which Duras protests that most
movies "beat the imagination to death" because
they "are the same every time they are played."
She also accuses the gatekeepers of traditional
cinema of treating intelligence as if it were a
"class phenomenon" and distinguishes her own
approach: a cinema based on ideas and sensory
experience. In the dialogue with Michelle Porte
at the end of the book, Duras further describes
her filmmaking style, discussing everything from
her biography to her critique of Marxism. Much
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textuality, psychology, and society in the work of
Don DeLillo, Thomas Pynchon, J. M. Coetzee,
Margaret Atwood, W. G. Sebald, and Umberto
Eco, as well as Monika Maron, Alain RobbeGrillet, Marguerite Duras, Marilynne Robinson,
David Foster Wallace, and Christa Wolf, Ryan
identifies subtle negotiations between author
and theory and the richness this dynamic adds to
texts. Resetting the way we think and learn
about literature, her book reads current literary
theory while uniquely tracing its shaping of a
genre.
Four Novels - Marguerite Duras 1990
Long acknowledged as one of the most
important literary figures in France, Marguerite
Duras has garnered worldwide praise for her
work, from the acclaimed screenplay Hiroshima
Mon Amour to the best-selling novel The Lover.
In this volume of four short novels, Duras
demonstrates her remarkable ability to create an
emotional intensity and unity by focusing on the
intimate details of the relationships among only
a few central characters: from the park bench
couple in The Square (1955) to the double love
triangle in Ten-thirty on a Summer Night (1960),
each novel probes the depths of human emotion,
of love and of despair. Exceptional for their
range in mood and situation, these four novels
are unparalleled exhibitions of a poetic beauty
that is uniquely Duras.
Critical Survey of Long Fiction - Frank
Northen Magill 1984
A comprehensive study of long fiction authors
writing in languages other than English and of
the development of the genre in various
geographic regions.
India Song - Marguerite Duras 2015-06-30
Unseen voices narrate this story of the affair
between the haunting Anne-Marie Stretter and
the disgraced French vice-consul in Làhore. In
the India of 1937, with the smell of laurels and
leprosy permeating the air, the characters
perform a dance of doomed love to the strains of
a dying colonialism. Originally commissioned as
a play for Britain’s National Theatre,India Song
was made into a film that premiered at the 1975
Cannes Film Festival. American
Cinematographer praised it for its “imaginative
use of voices creating an echo chamber effect
that perpetuates the past,” and Molly Haskell
called it “Marguerite Duras’ most perfectly

Agatha ; Savannah Bay - Marguerite Duras
1992
Summer Rain - Marguerite Duras 1992
Comparing Literatures: Aspects, Method, and
Orientation - Alison McIntosh-Varjabédian, Fiona
Boulanger 2022-04-04
Globalization is not a new phenomenon. Ideas
have been circulating all over Europe (and the
world) since ancient times, and intercultural
dialog is a wide field offering a great variety of
approaches. In such times as ours, when the
world is swift to change and cultures are
destined to meet (sometimes, alas, to clash), the
place of literature, or broadly speaking: human
and social sciences, within society is often
questioned and needs redefining: From the
reception studies of the 1970s and 1980s to the
stress laid on intermedial and intercultural
relations, not forgetting the work done on
cultural transfers, this question opens up a wide
field of theoretic, methodological, and aesthetic
research, which is explored through this volume.
The Novel After Theory - Judith Ryan 2014-01-01
Novels began to incorporate literary theory in
unexpected ways in the late twentieth century.
Through allusion, parody, or implicit critique,
theory formed an additional strand in fiction that
raised questions about the nature of authorship
and the practice of writing. Studying this
phenomenon provides fresh insight into the
recent development of the novel and the
persistence of modern theory beyond the period
of its greatest success. In this book, Judith Ryan
opens these questions to a range of readers,
drawing them into debates over the value of
theory. Ryan investigates what prompted fiction
writers to incorporate and respond to theory
nearly thirty years ago. Designed for readers
unfamiliar with the complexities of theory,
Ryan’s book introduces the discipline’s major
trends and controversies and notes the salient
ideas of a carefully selected set of individual
thinkers. Ryan follows novelists’ adaptation to
and engagement with arguments drawn from
theory as they translate abstract ideas into
language, structure, and fictional strategy. At
the core of her book is a fascinating microstudy
of French poststructuralism in its dialogue with
narrative fiction. Investigating theories of
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realized film, the most feminine film I have seen,
a rarefied work of lyricism, despair, and passion,
imbued with a kind of primitive emotional
hunger that is all the more moving for its
austere setting.”
New Novel, New Wave, New Politics - Lynn A.
Higgins 1998-03-01
Until now, writings on the celebrated
movements in literature and film that emerged
in France in the mid-1950s - the New Novel and
New Wave - have concentrated on their formal
innovations, not on their engagement with
history or politics. New Novel, New Wave, New
Politics overturns this traditional approach. Lynn
A. Higgins argues that the New Novelists (e.g.,
Alain Robbe-Grillet, Claude Simon, Marguerite
Duras) and New Wave filmmakers (e.g., Claude
Chabrol, Francois Truffaut, Jean-Luc Godard,
Alain Resnais) "engage in a kind of
historiography.... They enact the conflicts, the
double binds of postwar history and
representation." Higgins claims that what art
historian Serge Guilbaut has said of American
Abstract Expressionism is equally true of the
New Novel and New Wavethat its aesthetic
innovations "provided a way for avant-garde
artists to preserve their sense of social
'commitment'... while eschewing the art of
propaganda and illustration. It was in a sense a
political apoliticism." Higgins shows how the
New Novel and New Wave are related
developments. "While their individual styles and
themes remain distinctive, " she writes, "they
share an ecriture that can be described as
alternately, or interconnectedly, filmic and
novelistic." New Wave filmmakers borrowed
novelistic devices and made frequent literary
allusions, while the "vision of the novelists is
distinctly cinematic." A lively account that takes
us to the crossroads where culture and politics
meet, New Novel, New Wave, New Politics
dramatically revises our view of a whole
generation of important, influential artists.
L'Amante Anglaise - Gale L. MacLachlan 1985

Marguerite Duras for an article in Le Monde.
The meeting began a productive friendship
between the two women that included the
recording of four more interviews. They spoke of
writing, literature, criticism, film, madness, sex,
desire, alienation, Marxism, the situation of
women, and their "oppression by the phallic
class." Published in 1974 in France as Les
Parleuses, the book became a classic statement
of a positive and politically forceful feminist
stance and an influential exploration of how
Western culture has constructed gender roles
and dealt with sexuality.
Practicalities - Marguerite Duras 1993-10
"It's the women who upset the applecart.
Between themselves they talk only about the
practicalities of life", declares Duras in this
collection of her transcribed conversations with
friend Jerome Beaujour. Some of her freeranging meditations are short and deceptively
simple, while many are autobiographical and
reveal her most intimate thoughts about
motherhood, her struggle with alcohol, her love
for a young man, and more.
Cyclopedia of World Authors II - Frank Northen
Magill 1989
Women in French Studies - 2006
Shifting Scenes - Alice Jardine 1991
This now classic work is the only definitive
collection available of interviews with leading
French women intellectuals.
The British Library General Catalogue of
Printed Books 1976 to 1982 - British Library
1983
Apocalyptic Desires - Leslie Hill 1993
The first fully detailed, complete account in
English of the fiction and films of France's bestknown and most controversial woman writer.
Leslie Hill throws new light on Duras' relation
with feminism, sexuality and
psychoanalysis.Marguerite Duras is France's
best-known and most controversial
contemporary woman writer. Duras' influence
extends from her early novels of the 1950's to
her radically innovative experimental
autobiographical text of the 1980's The
LoverLeslie Hill's book throws new light on
Duras' relationship to feminism, psychoanalysis,

Paperbound Books in Print - 1992
Woman to Woman - Marguerite Duras
2004-01-01
In the summer of 1973, the journalist Xavi_re
Gauthier interviewed the writer and filmmaker
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sexuality, literature, film, politics, and the
media. Feted by Kristeva, and Laca who claimed
her as almost his other self, Duras is revealed to
be a profoundly transgressive thinker and artist.
It will be a must for all concerned with
contemporary writing, writing by women, recent
European cinema, film and literature.
The Oxford Guide to Literature in English
Translation - Peter France 2001
Translation has been a crucial process in world
culture over the past two millennia and more. In
the English-speaking cultures many of the most
important texts are translations, from Homer to
Beckett, the Bible to Freud. Although recent
years have seen a boom in translation studies,
there hasbeen no comprehensive yet convenient
guide to this essential element of literature in
English.Written by eminent scholars from many
countries, the Oxford Guide to Literature in
English Translation meets this need and will be
essential reading for all students of English and
comparative literature. It highlights the place of
translation in our culture, encouraging
awareness of the issuesraised, making the
translator more 'visible'. Concentrating on major
writers and works, it covers translations out of
many languages, from Greek to Korean, from
Swahili to Russian. For some works (e.g. Virgil's
Aeneid) which have been much translated, the
discussion is historical and critical,showing how
translation has evolved over the centuries and
bringing out the differences between versions.
Elsewhere, with less familiar literatures, the
Guide examines the extent to which translation
has done justice to the range of work
available.The Guide is divided into two parts.

Part I contains substantial essays on theoretical
questions, a pioneering outline of the history of
translation into English, and discussions of the
problems raised by specific types of text (e.g.
poetry, oral literature). The second, much
longer, part consistsof entries grouped by
language of origin; some are devoted to
individual texts (e.g. the Thousand and One
Nights) or writers (e.g. Ibsen, Proust), but the
majority offer a critical overview of a genre (e.g.
Chinese poetry, Spanish Golden Age drama) or
of a national literature (e.g. Hungarian,Scottish
Gaelic). There is a selective bibliography for
each entry and an index of authors and
translators.
The Lover - Marguerite Duras 2011-07-06
An international best-seller with more than one
million copies in print and a winner of France's
Prix Goncourt, The Lover has been acclaimed by
critics all over the world since its first
publication in 1984. Set in the prewar Indochina
of Marguerite Duras's childhood, this is the
haunting tale of a tumultuous affair between an
adolescent French girl and her Chinese lover. In
spare yet luminous prose, Duras evokes life on
the margins of Saigon in the waning days of
France's colonial empire, and its representation
in the passionate relationship between two
unforgettable outcasts. Long unavailable in
hardcover, this edition of The Lover includes a
new introduction by Maxine Hong Kingston that
looks back at Duras's world from an intriguing
new perspective--that of a visitor to Vietnam
today.
Cyclopedia of World Authors - Frank Northen
Magill 1997
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